28th July, 1940.

Dear Sirs,
Your Ref: A B

With reference to your letter of the 26ith instant
asking far a certificete in respect of the recent Beller
Survey held on the steamer "ARIETTA", I find that the
report is not yet to hand from Beltimore.

I an, however, requesting the Surveyors at that
port to expedite the seme and will revert as soon as

- the report comes to hand.

Yours failthfully,

Clerk to the
Sgrer2020™
Bevie kevis Heuss; B IO Lloyd's Register
London, EsCia Foundation
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